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The feasibility study looked at key aspects of this technology 
including transport, waste supply and storage, emissions 
and odour, efficient energy utilisation as well as examining 
the experience of similar plants already operating in other 
countries.

The study completed detailed preparation of environmental 
assessments to ensure adherence to Victorian Environment 
Protection Authority’s strict emissions standards. 

It contained much of the work necessary to develop a 
fully-costed proposal for the design, construction and 
commissioning of an EfW facility at the Maryvale Mill.

Australian Paper consulted with the local community and 
a wide range of parties and interested stakeholders in 
the Latrobe Valley to ensure a wide range of views were 
incorporated into the study design and direction. We believe 
the process remains transparent, thorough and inclusive. 

The feasibility study was completed in January 2019 and 
found that an EfW facility located at Maryvale Mill would be 
socially, environmentally and commercially viable.

We believe this project is an opportunity to support the 
development of new jobs and skills in the Latrobe Valley 
while also reducing carbon emissions. An EfW facility would 
help secure Australian Paper’s long-term energy needs so we 
can deliver sustainable growth for the next generation.

We want to hear your views, to listen to your perspectives, 
and share our findings and plans with you. We encourage you 
to get involved by:

•	 �Please contact our project team at:  
creatingenergy@australianpaper.com.au

•	 �To receive regular project updates you can sign up to 
our mailing list by emailing:  
creatingenergy@australianpaper.com.au

•	 �To arrange a private tour of the Morwell Energy from 
Waste information centre, or for larger groups please 
contact our project team at:  
creatingenergy@australianpaper.com.au

•	 �Drop by our Energy from Waste information centre 
which is open every Tuesday from 10am to 3pm at  
126 George Street Morwell

Australian Paper has completed a $7.5 million feasibility study, supported by the 
Australian and Victorian Governments, to quantify the benefits of using Energy 
from Waste (EfW) technology at our Maryvale Mill.
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